cracks.

Warm regards,

Commissioner Melissa Castro
Office of the City Commission
405 Biltmore Way, 2nd Floor
E: Mcastro@CoralGables.com
0: 305-460-5326

C: 786-567-2614

THE CITY BEAUTIFUL

From: Ana Maria Faraci <psa.anamaria@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 4, 2025 2:50:25 PM

To: Castro, Melissa <mcastro@coralgables.com>

Subject: Re: Capital Projects, Parks, Roads & More — Tell Us What Matters Most! Approaching
Budget Season...

CAUTION: External Sender. Please do not click on links or open attachments from senders you do
not trust.

Good afternoon Commissioner; thank you for keeping the residents informed about the capital
improvement plan. Unfortunately I am leaving town in a few days and will be out for 2
months. This is the reason I would like to share with you a couple of concerns.

I 'live in 2501 Cordova and before on 1346 South Greenway Dr. for a total of approximately
40 years in the neighborhood. I would like to bring up the following:

- I have been dealing with the city for over 6 years regarding the illegal parking in front of my
house. It is mostly the school parents/events as well as other events such as tennis
tournaments. It is a safety concern as the cars block the visibility. The city has placed NO
PARKING signs; however people do not respect them. Are there any plans in this area
(Columbus and Cordova, Andalusia and Valencia) for additional parking?

- Salvadore Park needs renovation; although the Biltmore tennis facility was fully renovated
recently Salvadore remains pretty much the same for the past 35 + years.

Although I will be out of town feel free to email me at any time.

Thank you in advance for your attention to these matters.

Ana M. Faraci, Ph.D.

2501 Cordova St.

Tel. 786-334-2814

Email- psa.anamaria@gmail. com





